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"A Society concerned with the preservation of Heritage Buildings
and Landmarks in the Lone Butte and Horse Lake area”
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Darron Campbell
Manager of Community Services
180 N Third Avenue

Williams Lake, B C

V2G 2A4

Last standing Watertower on the BC Rail line

August 29, 2022

Dear Darron

We, Lone Butte Historical Association, (LBHA) see the opportunity to have a cost effective budget in
future years of energy usage by installing solar power.

LBHA has two properties that we own and operate. Water Tower Park (WTP) 6025 Hwy 24, Lone Butte,
is a public rest stop and museum, open May to October. Also, Alice Singleton Heritage House (ASHH)
6014 Hwy 24, Lone Butte. This house has a caretaker. The primary function of the 100 year old house,
is to exhibit the Red Cross Outpost Hospital and the Diefenbaker Bomb shelter.

LBHA's first choice to have solar power installed, would be the ASHH property.

Thank you for reviewing and considering our request to go “Green”.

Yours Truly

Ol

LShlrIey Canning,
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